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() Office of the Comptroller of the Currency

Washington, DC 20219

February 14, 2017

This is in response to your Freedom of Information Act request dated January 11, 2017, received
in my office on January 23, 2017.

You requested the following records:

1.

2.

A copy of the OCCNet home page.

o [Fnclosed.

A copy of the “Organizations” tab home page of OCCNet.

o [was unable to identify an “Organizations’ tab home page on the OCCNet.
This was interpreted to seek the “District & Divisions” tab home page of
OCCNet. This page is enclosed.

A copy of the “Employees” tab home page of OCCNet.
o [was unable to identify an “Employees” tab home page on the OCCNet.
A copy of the “Publications” main page of OCCNet.

o [Fnclosed.

A copy of other contents page linked to the “publications” main page of OCCNet that
lists publications.

o [Fnclosed.

A copy of the “policies and procedures” main page of OCCNet.

o [Enclosed, this is a duplicate of the content page requested in item five of your
request.

A copy of the “Knowledge Centers” main page of OCCNet.

o [was unable to identify a “Knowledge Centers” tab home page on the
OCCNet.

If you consider any of the above to be an improper denial of your request, you may appeal such
denial to the Comptroller of the Currency. The appeal should be filed within 90 days of the date
of this letter, should state the circumstances and reasons or arguments in support of the appeal,
and be submitted via our online FOIA application at https://foia-pal.occ.gov/ or be mailed to:

Manager, Disclosure Services & Freedom of Information Act Officer
Communications Division
Office of the Comptroller of the Currency



Suite 3E-218
Washington, DC 20219

By filing an appeal, you preserve your rights under FOIA and give the agency a chance to review
and reconsider your request and the agency’s decision.

If you would like to discuss our response before filing an appeal to attempt to resolve your
dispute without going through the appeals process, you may contact our FOIA Public Liaison,
Frank Vance, for assistance at:

Disclosure Services

Communications Division

Office of the Comptroller of the Currency
400 7t Street, SW, Suite 3E-218
Washington, DC 20219

(202) 649-6758

Frank Vance@occ.treas.gov

If you are unable to resolve your FOIA dispute through our FOIA Public Liaison, the Office of
Government Information Services (OGIS), the Federal FOIA Ombudsman’s office, offers
mediation services to help resolve disputes between FOIA requesters and Federal agencies. The
contact information for OGIS is:

Office of Government Information Services
National Archives and Records Administration
8601 Adelphi Road—OGIS

College Park, MD 20740-6001

(202) 741-5770

(877) 684-6448

ogis(@nara.gov

ogis.archives.gov

Sincerely yours,

Frank D. Vance, Jr.

Frank D. Vance, Jr.
Manager, Disclosure Services

& Freedom of Information Act Officer
Communications Division

#2017-00162-F
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